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Dear Parent 

Year 10 Reports 

On the Parent App you will find your child’s report, which gives you a summary of their progress at the 
end of Year 10.  If you require access to the Parent App, please email data@smithdonhigh.org.uk 

The report includes your child’s Attitude to Learning and a test percentage for the recent end of year 
exams, alongside a current grade based on recent performance in lessons as well as the exams. No 
exam percentage is recorded where absence prevented a student from completing the exam. 

There is a predicted grade, which is what staff would expect your child to achieve at the end of Year 11 
given their current rate of progress.  

In addition, this report provides a target grade which is calculated based on Key Stage 2 performance and 
national progress rates. This is the minimum grade that we would expect students to achieve in each 
subject given expected rates of progress from Key Stage 2.  

Please also be aware that the following subjects have not undertaken an exam at this time: - 
 
Art 
Health & Social Care 
iMedia 
Music  
 
If you have any subject-specific queries, please contact the relevant subject teacher or Head of 
Department. 

I will be writing to you in early September with details of Year 11 after school booster sessions and an 
invitation to attend our Year 11 Revision, Applications and Tutor evening on Thursday 14 September. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support this year and wish you a really good 
summer.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr S Chapman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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